
Hello families, 

Please enjoy these stories and activities that the kids have or will be 

enjoying. Don’t forget to send in your recipes for our CC Osuna cookbook. 

 

If your child is not attending CC please send us a text or call  

(505)382-1815 

Field Trip 

March 13th- CC Cooking Episode #1 @ CC Office 3:30-5:30 

REGISTER FOR SPRING BREAK! Osuna will be hosting this break.  

 

Lost and Found: Please make sure to check the schools lost and found 

located in the cafeteria hallway if your kids have lost anything.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OSUNA NEWS 
 

March 4-March 22 

Helpful Information 
Site Phone: (505)382-1815     Office Phone: (505)296-2880      
Site Email: osuna@childrens-choice.org 
Financial Assistance Available: 841-4800 



 
                   

FIELD TRIPS 
March 13th 3:30- 5:30 

CC Office 

COOKING EPISODE FILMING 

 

FAMILY ENGAGEMET 

Please bring in any family recipes that 

you would like to share with CC as we 

work together to create a hard copy. We 

will be collecting until April 1st.  

Please email recipes to osuna@childrens-

choice.org 
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For Valentine’s Day, the Osuna kids had 
a field trip to the CC office. They 
decorated and made cards for the office 
staff and what wonderful surprise it was! 
We started off making kind cards and 
candy bags! After a lot of writing and 
drawing, they decided to play telephone 
for a quick break before going into the 
office and they decorated it all around! 
The kids had fun putting stickers 
everywhere and making it look pretty, 
they even made a station for staff to take 
pictures! 
 
 
 
Traycin: What if we don't know how to 
write well? 
Zhion: Bro you can make a drawing 
instead! 
Catalina: Yes, you can draw hearts or a 
smiley face! 
 
Layla: I love stickers! Everyone likes 
stickers! 
Hayden: I hope they like the surprise! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Most kids are aware of 

the Marvel supervillain, 

Thanos who’s obsessed 

with collecting all the 

infinity stones.  In our 

game, we used buckets, 

with the kids playing as 

the heroes, and the staff, 

Matt, playing as 

Thanos.  The heroes’ 

responsibility is to put 

their differences aside 

and work together to 

keep the buckets from 

Thanos at all costs.  If 

they don’t, Thanos wins, 

and all is lost.  The game 

uses this pop culture 

narrative as a framing 

device for tag, where 

children must work 

together to accomplish a 

common goal. 

 

“Thanos is bad at this.” 

Greyson, 3rd grade 

“We should make Matt 

cry, that’s how we win!” 

Ava, 4th grade 

 



  

 

The kids were excited with the new rotating bins in the Construction Area. They immediately started 

with their creations and started to build! Some created castles while others made a galactic ship for 

outer space!  

P.S: They’re astronauts from planet Bade Blades. 

Jack B: Look at these awesome ships! 

Owen: We definitely need to make more for the whole planet. 

Kienen: It has to be spacious enough for animals to go inside too! 

Mariana: Look Pri, it’s a castle and a farm at the same time!! But it looks like a hotel and that’s okay.  

Mariela: It’s a small game, the one I made look, it can fit baby animals.  

 



 

  

Staff: What is your favorite dish? 

Milo: Umm fish? 
Staff: Who is the most creative person that you 

know? 
Milo: I don't know ha-ha I think Dr. Martin Luther 

King Jr. 
Staff: What is the most annoying song you’ve ever 

heard?  
Milo: Oh my gosh The Barbie song, the one that 

goes “I’m a barbie girl blah blah blah”. 
Staff: How so?  
Milo: Because it gets stuck in my head! And it gives 

me a headache… 
Staff: What excites you about the future? 
Milo: That there's going to be new movies and new 

animals.  
Staff: What would you like to do if you could? 
Milo: I will like to try to go horseback riding, I think 

that would be fun. 
Staff: What is your most favorite memory? 
Milo: When my grandma went to get me ice cream, 

I miss her… 
Staff: Have you ever met someone or seen someone 

that looks exactly like you?  
Milo: Oh yeah in 2023 in my class I forgot but we 

were born at the same time in 2016 July 3rd and our 

favorite color is blue, and we both like Pokémon!  
Staff: Do you think dragons have existed at some 

point? 
Milo: Yes definitely, I saw a YouTube video where 

somebody in England saw a figure with wings and 

fire breathing. So yeah, I do believe they existed at 

some point.  
Staff: What do you like about CC? 
Milo: That you get to hang out with your friends!  
Staff: If you could change anything from CC what 

would it be? 
Milo: By making the world a better place, by not 

being mean to anybody and no bank robs!  
Staff: That's great that you want to be someone 

positive in the world! How about in the program?  
Milo: Oh yeah, I guess I didn't understand the 

question, I would say it's great but too loud.  
Staff: Who or what inspires you the most?  
Milo: Umm my family, my sister, my uncle and 

aunt, my grandma, my grandma, my other grandma, 

by like doing stuff that I haven't done but like things 

that I can do. 
 


